

SKY HARBOR RUNWAY RELOCATION NEWSLETTER

AVIATION SAFETY AND ENVIRONMENTAL PRESERVATION

OCTOBER 2019 - VOLUME 11



Learn More:

Project newsletters including construction updates and photos will be distributed and posted on the airport website monthly. If you would like to be emailed the monthly newsletter, please contact Brandon Twedt (contact info below).



skyharbor.duluthairport.com

Brandon Twedt, PE

Project Engineer Short Elliott Hendrickson, Inc. (SEH)



651-329-0133



btwedt@sehinc.com

Brian Madsen

Sky Harbor Airport Manager **Duluth Airport Authority**



218-733-0078



bmadsen@duluthairport.com









PROJECT UPDATE:

Phase 3 of the Runway Relocation project is underway! This is the final phase in which the relocated runway/taxiways will be built and the existing runway will be removed.

Project Construction began the week of September 23, 2019. The initial construction activities included installation of erosion control and traffic control measures on the Airport. Barge delivery of gravel material and excavation of surcharge material is ongoing.

The contractor will continue with on-site grading of materials for the future runway/taxiways. Most barging activities should slow down in the next week or SO.

15 of the 20 submerged crib structures have been placed in water adjacent to the new shoreline. The remaining 5 will be installed Summer 2020.

Runway 14/32 and the seaplane base remain open for use.



SKY HARBOR RUNWAY RELOCATION NEWSLETTER

AVIATION SAFETY AND ENVIRONMENTAL PRESERVATION

OCTOBER 2019 – VOLUME 11







